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On June 3rd, 2019, the Corvallis City Council voted unanimously to support the passage of HB 2020. This
legislation is supported by our city documents:

  *   Corvallis’s Vision Statement: Corvallis is a safe, sustainable, resilient, small city... that protects its natural
environment, addresses a changing climate, and prepares for emergencies with special attention paid to its most
vulnerable populations.
  *    Corvallis Climate Action Plan: Carbon Pricing promotes policies at the local, state and federal level that
implement carbon-based fees or taxes.
  *   City Council Resolution 2015-15 endorsed carbon pricing.

We know that addressing climate change is critical for the future of our state and our community. HB 2020 will lead
us on a path to creating a strong clean energy economy by putting a price on major greenhouse gas emissions
sources, while funding clean energy innovation in communities and industries across the state.

Please work quickly and efficiently to move this legislation forward during this session.  We cannot afford to wait
any longer.

Sincerely,

Charlyn Ellis

Ward Five City Councilor

Chair of The Climate Action Advisory Board

Member f the Council Legislative Committee
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